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New Power Plant in Redondo Beach

To Whom This Concers: 

Please let it be known to current and future Commissioners serving on the California Energy Commission that I am in 
complete support of AES and their plans to construct a new, smaller, cleaner, leading edge power plant in Redondo 
Beach. 

I have lived in the South Bay my entire life and my business is in Redondo Beach as are most of my clients. I spend 
much of my free time at the beach or on the ocean here in the South Bay. I disagree with the people who say the 
majority of the residents in the region do not want a new modern power plant built in Redondo Beach. Everyone I 
speak with understands our need for electricity is critical and our future supply is in danger of not keeping up with 
demand. 

A new smaller power plant that will take up only 12 acres to replace the old outdated plant that now sits on the 50 
acres in Redondo is a good plan and a reasonable compromise. 

Oh, and one more thing, please don't mess with my electricity. It is way too important a resource to play around 
with. I would hope you would make sure way more than enough supply is available. No black outs wanted. Better 
safe than sorry. 

Please approve AES's plans to build a new plant in Redondo Beach. 

Thank you, 
Steve Parris 
Redondo Beach, CA
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